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November 13, 2008

To Whom It May Concemn:

It is with great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Peter Melnik, owner of
Melnik Limousine and Town Car Service. I first met Peter in 2006 while I was Chef Concierge at
the Pan Pacific Hotel. In our first meeting, I found Peter to be professional, pleasant, and flexible
in accommodating a new hotel and staff.

Since our first meeting in 2006, I have moved onto my current position as Chef Concierge at
Hotel 1000. Peter continues to “wow” our guests, residents, and management staff with his
newer fleet of vehicles, personal attention to detail, and his professionalism. Many of our hotel
guests and residents, after meeting Peter, personally request his services upon their return and
subsequent visits to our property. Peter has truly exemplified our motto as “luxury service”.

Peter Melnik will be an asset to your hotel and its services and I have no hesitation in
recommending him to your organization.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions

Yours truly,
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Joan M. Flake
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